

George Watkins Elementary School

SCA Wildcat News

November 2016



Dear Wildcat Family,

COMING SOON:

- > Next SCA Meeting: December 1, 2016
- Thanksgiving Food Drive: November 14-18 ,2016/SCA members will be making posters to advertise suggested items.
- The SCA will sponsor
 The Giving Tree for the month of December.

JNTHE HEADIJNES: THE FIRST SCA

MEETING OF THE YEAR WAS QUITE A

SUCCESS. MANY GREAT SUGGESTIONS

FOR YEAR LONG THEMES WERE

SHARED. A POSSIBLE FITNESS DAY

AND/OR RECYCLING DAY WERE JUST

A FEW!



SCA Officers

President: Alivia Boyd

Vice President: Matthew Gentry



Historian: SophieMainwaring/Granton Austin

Secretary: Alline Alexander

• Treasurer: Aden Alexander